
            
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To, 
 
  
Subject:  Selection of candidates for the ‘Inspire Camp’ scheduled between 10th 
and 15th December 2012 
 
 
Respected Sir/ Madam, 
 
It gives me immense pleasure to communicate the names of students from your institute 
who have been selected for the Department of Geology, University of Pune organized 
“Inspire Camp” scheduled between 10th and 14th December 2012, on the University Campus.  
 
The selected candidates who wish to stay on the campus are requested to report at the 
Department of Geology, University of Pune on the 09th December 2012 by 7.00 p. m. 
However, the candidates who are not staying on the campus are requested to report on 
the 10th of December by  8.30 a. m at the Department of Geology, University of Pune.  
 
All the participants are further requested to submit photocopies of their 10th Board 
examination mark sheet along with the registration from at the time of registration (kindly 
ignore if already submitted).  
 
Thanking You                                                                     
 
With warm regards 
 
 

 
(N.R. Karmalkar) 

       Coordinator, Inspire 
 
 
N.B: Contact numbers: N, R, Karmalkar: 9823011747, Narke: 9604004055, Ashwini: 9823208283 
                                  Mallika: 9011077586 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. N. R. Karmalkar 
Professor and Head 
Department of Geology 

University of Pune, Pune 411 007, India 
Telephone: 91-020-25695373 

Fax: 91-020-25695373 
Email: nrkarmal@unipune.ac.in 



 
 
 
 
 

 


